In the last decade or so, there has been an increasing
interest in theological education in the third world
which includes the continent of Africa. Much has been
said and written · concerning the issue in question.
Unfortunately, much of the contribution towards the
issue has been done by those who have been outside the
African context.
For about four years, EAJET has been attempting to deal
with this very issue. The goal has been to help build
the church in Africa by providing materials from sound
biblical and evangelical perspectives.
In this issue, there are four articles al l geared
towards building the church of Jesus Christ here in
Africa. Paul Bowers writes on the antiquity of Nubian
Christianity, a distinctive of the church in Africa. ·
Titus Kivunzi underscores the important question of
Biblical basis for financial stewardship. Rob Cook
investigates the fascinating subject o f Ghosts.
Udobata Onunwa deals with the ministry of the local
church.
There are a number of important book reviews coveri ng
subjects such as theology church growth, Theological
Education by Extension, etc. It is our sincere hope
that you will be blessed by reading this issue.
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